
Rod Miller was the Great Greeter. 

 

VP – Bill Treadway called the meeting to order as President Steve Wymore was on a planned absence. 

 

Eric Vacanti and Skip Doty celebrated birthdays in February. 

 

The COD was Paula Hazelwood in the City County Development spoke of the economic development 

that was occurring in the area. 

 

Sister Claudia from Inter-Faith was presented with a $500 check for the organization.  She spoke of her 

gratitude to the Cosmo Club for the years of support we have provided to Inter-Faith. 

 

New small flags for the podium have been ordered. 

 

Tickets for Pancake Feed are available.  See Kent Stopak.   

 

Next donation is next month for JDRF - $2,500 

 

A second Membership Party will be planned for April.  It will NOT be a Pal’s Party.   

 

Walt Coziahr spoke of a family wanting to go to the Camp Hertko Hollow Family Camp.   

 

Report on Pal’s Night from February 9th was presented.  We had 33 members attend and 6 guests.   

 

Club Awards will be presented at the end of March of this year for the Big “C” Award.  Arlo Burk donated 

the $165 rental funds back to the D.A.D. program plus a little bit extra.  Thanks to Arlo Burk for all his 

efforts and donations for the Cosmo Club. 

 

Pancake Feed will be Thursday, March 15th at St. John Lutheran Church.  More information at the next 

meeting. 

 

Motion was made and seconded to purchase a new popcorn popper for the West Fair.  Motion passed.  

Arlo Burk is working on getting the new popper. 

 

Next Meeting – Tuesday,  February 27th at 6:30 PM at the Spillway. 

 

Greeter is Larry Taylor and Matt Schultz BIO. 

 

Lou Fox won the Drawing.  The nut was won by someone not at the meeting. 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

 

Doug Moore – Secretary 

 

 


